MERVIN L. STAUFFER

June 24, 1982

Mr. Ken Follett



Dear Ken:

I received your letter of June 16 regarding your trip to Dallas in July.

It is my best judgement that it would be appropriate for you to deal direct with both Boulware and Gallagher.

I have talked with a number of people regarding pictures of Taylor and Devoranchik's apartments, the Ministry Building, the Bucharest Office, Gaylord's map showing the escape route, and other items which may be of interest. We have an employee in New Mexico who was in Iran just prior to 1979. His hobby is photography. He is going through his pictures to see if he has anything which may be helpful.

I look forward to seeing you.

Sincerely,

Mervin L. Stauffer

MLS/ck